
PARENT
WORKSHOP

Parents are invited to attend a
phonics workshop.  The workshop
will be an introduction to how we
teach phonics at St Mary's for any
of our new or existing parents. We
will guide you through how we
teach phonics and how you can
support your child at home. It will
be useful for any of our new
parents or any parents who would
like to refresh their memory. 

THURSDAY

25
SEPT
9AM

P l e a s e  r e p o r t  t o  t h e  m a i n
s c h o o l  o f f i c e  u p o n  a r r i v a l  t o

s i g n  i n ,  


